
1


From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2019 11:47 AM


To: Katrina Harrison; J. Stuart


Subject: my rough notes from Delta call


Attachments: 2019.02.28_Questions for Delta Division Actions_post-call summary.docx


I definitely missed quite a few resolutions...


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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